
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Consultation Notice 

The Ministry of Education has identified that Hutt Intermediate School is overcrowded and has 
given the school board notice of this.  
 
After consultation with the board, we have developed a proposed enrolment scheme 
amendment for the school under section 72 of the Education and Training Act 2020. 
 
As part of this process we are consulting with the school’s community and with people living in 
the area for which the school is a reasonably convenient school.   
 
The enrolment scheme amendment could affect which school a student will be entitled to enrol 
in. 
 
Today we are opening the consultation phase of the process. Please follow this link for further 

information and links to maps and how to feedback.  

Hutt Intermediate School enrolment scheme - Education Conversation - Citizen Space 

 
 

 

 
  

https://consultation.education.govt.nz/education/hutt-intermediate-es/
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